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28th February 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

I am updating you on the Covid restrictions that are still in place in school. As the 
Government are relaxing the rules and putting guidance in place, we are in a 
situation of balancing the wellbeing of the pupil’s, staff and visitors to Stanton Bridge 
with the present situation. 
 

I am asking everyone who comes onto the school site to continue with the one-way 
system and social distancing. However, it will no longer be a requirement to wear a 
face covering if you are outside the school building. 
 

If you are attending a meeting, talking to a member of staff or going to the front 
office then a face covering must be worn. 
 

Yours sincerely 
Sofina Islam OBE 
Headteacher 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 


